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What has been happening this week?  

In Collective Worship, the children have been reflecting on our school community and 

how at our school we use the foundations of Love, Perseverance and Respect to make 

our school strong. 

In English, we have introduced our reading sessions. We have three reading skills 

sessions a week where we focus on fluency & Vocabulary and inference . 

In Maths, we have started our topic on Place Value so that the children are able to 

explain the value of a digit in increasingly large numbers; We have also set out 

expectations for setting out work in our books and how we tackle reasoning and 

problem solving in class 

In History, the children have begun to explore the key vocabulary for our WW1 Topic  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Congratulations to Dora & Willow. Our new Worship Leader and School 

Council Representative  for Year 5 

Work on the Wall: Logan and Dora for brilliant Maths setting out!  

Headteachers Award: Hannah and Theo D for Respect  

Shining Stars: Dora , Theo E, Declan   

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ Whilst year 6 were doing the Kent est, we got to create a collage and redecorate the oil 

lamp  which has gone on display in the hall. I really enjoyed doing that!” Dora 

Reminders & Messages  

• Cricket is starting on Tuesday  12th September for 6 weeks. Please can 
the children come to school in their PE Kits 

• On Thursday 14th September the PTA are hosting a coffee morning. More 
details to follow 

• Each child is to have a water Bottle and please ensure your child has the 
correct PE Kit 


